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Information Regarding K and J Cars Covid Implications: 

As we are family run business we must take the advice from the authority and maintain health 

and safety for our family and also for the wellbeing of the community who is an important part of 

our business. 

 

The implications that this has brought about is to ask customers to wear a face mask, to ensure 

hand sanitizer is used before you enter the vehicle.  Hand sanitiser will be provided in all vehicles 

if you do not have your own. Our vehicles are then cleaned with antibacterial substances to 

ensure you have the safest journey. 

 

We are still offering all our normal journeys, such as Airport runs and Doctor/Hospital 

appointments, as long as these adhere to the Rule of 6. Evening work must be pre-booked to 

avoid disappointment, as we have a limited number of drivers working evenings. 

 

We have all heard of bubbles now and would kindly ask that you only travel with family members, 

also we are limiting the number of people in a car, a 4 seater car we will only allow 3 passengers, 

the 6 seater will be 4 passengers and the 8 seater 6 passengers.  If you are travelling on your own 

you may be asked to sit in the back on the passenger side to allow as much distancing as possible. 

 

As another safety measure we are able to take contactless payment within the car. 
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I would like to take this opportunity to thank you and for you all to remain safe and well 

 


